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of Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual and Transgender History, Inc.


P.O. Box 130192  ( Houston, TX  77219-0192 ( (713) 227-5973


September 25, 2002


Arthur Gechman

6307 Pickens Street #B

Houston, Texas 77007-2017

Mr. Gechman and Liz:

I would like to thank you for your recent donation to Gulf 

Coast Archive and Museum of GLBT History.  The HP 

ScanJet 6100C scanner {serial SG 76A14139, model 

C6260A} is a valuable asset to our growing organization.

Thank you, too, for the additional keyboard you donated 

at the same time. We can always use computer/electronic equipment.

I apologize for taking so long to return to your place to 

retrieve the computer card which went with the scanner. I 

hope we didn’t inconvenience you too much with respect 

to that.

As a 501(c)3 organization, this letter will serve to assist you in 

using this donation as a charitable donation.  Again, thank you 

for thinking of us. I hope to see you visiting the museum 

sometime in the future.

Respectfully,

Judy Reeves

Secretary

